From: fendrick [mailto:fendrick@earthlink.net]
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 9:04 AM

To: Talk to DOL

Subject: Fuduciary Rule

Dear Secretary Acosta:

I received notice that my IRA was set 1o "Grandfather”. In the simplest of terms what this means to me:
reduced investment choice going forward; reduced investment options; increased cost and investment
restrictions.

Further this rule limits my children and grandchildrens opportunity to invest freely at a reasonable cost.

We have a battery of rules that exist today to provide a framework to "protect” me. Enforce the existing
rules. Don't eliminate my right to choice.

Please move now to eliminate the hurtful fuduciary rule.
Let me know if | can be of any assistance.
Thomas Iendrick

2438 Skaalen Rd.
Stoughton, Wisconsin 53589

Sent from my U.S. Cellufar® Smartplione





